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| oppose SB210 because Oregon’s vote-by-mail system works—plain and simple.
For over 20 years, it has made voting more accessible, driving some of the highest
voter turnout rates in the country. It's secure, reliable, and efficient.

There’s no real problem here that needs fixing. Mail-in voting has been proven safe,
with nearly 100% of ballots delivered on time in the last presidential election. It
doesn’t favor any political party—just makes voting easier for everyone, especially
seniors, people with disabilities, and those with tight work schedules.

Eliminating vote-by-mail and requiring in-person voting with strict ID rules would only
create barriers, not solutions. Let’s not break something that’s working. SB210 is a
step in the wrong direction.



